Glen Stevens
President, Peccole Litle League
0.

0. Box 37135
Las Vegas, NV 89137
(702) 285.8024

1 (702) 2427938

January 18, 2006

Michael Hackney

FieldTurf

3725 West Teco Avenue, St. 9
Las Vegas, NV 89118

Re:  Letter of Support- FieldTurf
Dear Mike:

‘The purpose of this letter is to cxpress my support for your FieldTurf product. As you know,
almost three years ago Peceole Litle League installed your turf product n the infield portion of
one of the 60-foot baseball field that we use.

We have been extremely satisfied with your product, having used it now for two wmplm
scasons. Over these past two seasons our coaches and players have all expres:

satisfaction for the product as well. Whatever issues may exist with regard whm have not been
evident to us. I think using this product as we have for a baseball inficld works pummllxrlywel.l
1o avoid the heat issue, because the players are not standing on this surface motionle

extended periods of time. T have been especially impressed with how well the prodm Tooks like
real grass, even today. It has really held a good look to it.

If 1 can answer any questions or provide you with any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

@

Glen Stevens



